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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 
           14th March 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Wilding has been successful in securing a new teaching role and will be leaving 
us at Easter.  Miss Wilding has been with us for 5 years and has made a significant contribution to the success of 
our school.  She has taught multiple year groups, including some mixed age classes when she first started.  She 
has supported in Year 1 before going on maternity leave, led the development of spelling and been instrumental in 
improving the quality of DT outcomes across the school.  Her classes have always succeeded because of her high 
expectations and commitment to their learning.  We will miss her contribution the school and wish her every 
success in her future career. 

 

We have been successful in recruiting a teacher for after Easter.  Dr Helen O’Neil will be taking over from Miss 
Wilding.  Dr O’Neil has been teaching across the world and will bring some excellent knowledge and experiences.  
We are welcoming back Miss Fox from maternity leave.  She will be taking over from Mrs Saunders from Tuesday 
– Thursday.  Mrs Saunders will continue to teach on Mondays to ensure continuity.   

 

Regards, 

 

 

Antony Kern 

Headteacher 


